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Mr lan Cady
Associate Director
Urbis

GPO Box 5278
Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Mr Cady,

| refer to your letter of 14 September 2012 seeking an extension until 30 November
2012 to submit a Preferred Project Report (PPR) for the Concept Plan for residential
development at 1, 1A, 5 Avon Road, 1 Arilla Road, 4 & 8 Beechworth Road, Pymble
(MP08_0207).

| understand the difficulties faced in preparation of the PPR to date and the extent of
technical studies/redesigns required for the PPR. Therefore pursuant to Clause
3E(1) of Schedule 6A of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, |
grant you an extension of time to submit the PPR by 30 November 2012.

Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, | have arranged for Karen
Jones, Director of Metropolitan and Regional Projects South to assist you. Karen can
be contacted on 02 9228 6150 or via email at Karen.Jones@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

mmm
Sam Haddad

Director General [lea’ 20§ -

cc. PPB Advisory
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